
 

News release No. 9 - Ventilation Units Study, 22 December 2015 

 

For new registrants, thank you, for your registration for the webpage of the Technical Assistance Study for 

the Ventilation Units Product Group. We hereby send you our eighth news release. 

Final versions of Draft Commission Communication and Draft FAQ now available 

The final documents of the Ventilation Units Study (Draft Commission Communication and Final draft FAQ ) 

are now available at the documents section of the webpage ventilationunits.eu. 

 

With Season’s greetings, 

The Project Team 

http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1063/draft_commission_communication_vu_21122015.pdf
http://ventilationunits.eu/media/1062/final_draft_faq_vu_21122015.pdf
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